
Notice of Intent to Award Contract under a National Cooperative Purchasing Agreement – 

Purchase of Street Sweepers. 

Sussex County intends to participate in the competitively awarded Sourcewell contract to 

purchase street sweepers. 

Information regarding the contract may be found on the website at: 
https://www.sourcewell-mn.gov/cooperative-purchasing/093021-elg

Sussex County anticipates awarding contract on 9/14/2022. The current term for the contract is 

effective through 11/16/2025. 

It is the intent of Mathias Banner, QPA to make a contract award to W.E. TIMMERMAN 
COMPANY INC. pursuant to awarded contract # 093021-ELG. 

Sussex County is permitted to join national cooperative purchasing agreements under the 

authority of N.J.S.A. 52:34-6.2(b)(3). 

Comment period ends 9/8/2022.




